
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
(REVISED LOCATION) 

 
TOWN CENTER VILLAGE DISTRICT (OVERLAY ZONE) 

 
TO BE HELD 

 
Tuesday, November 23, 2021  

at 8:00 p.m. 
 

Riverfront Community Center 
300 Welles Street, Glastonbury 

 
 
The Town Council has scheduled a public hearing for 8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 23, 2021 
in the Community Room of the Riverfront Community Center, 300 Welles Street with the option 
for Zoom Video Conferencing.  The purpose of the public hearing is to hear comment on the 
proposed text and map amendment to establish a Town Center Village District (Overlay Zone).   
 
A copy of the proposed regulation text and map is on file in the Office of the Town Clerk and the 
Office of Community Development and posted on the Town of Glastonbury website in the News 
section at www.glastonburyct.gov and in the Legal Notices at www.glastonburyct.gov/legalnotice. 
 
This notice is forwarded to owners of property within 500 feet of the proposed Town Center Village 
District (Overlay Zone).   
 
Should you have questions in advance of the public hearing, please contact Director of Planning 
and Land Use Services Rebecca Augur at rebecca.augur@glastonbury-ct.gov or Town Manager 
Richard J. Johnson at richard.johnson@glastonbury-ct.gov.   
 
Face coverings will be required for those attending in person unless speaking at the podium. 
 
 
 
 

 

PLEASE NOTE LOCATION OF HEARING 
HAS CHANGED FROM TOWN HALL TO 
RIVERFRONT COMMUNITY CENTER, 

COMMUNITY ROOM, 300 WELLES STREET. 
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